
From:   John Cabigao   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   March 31, 2017

Subject:   Duplicate filing
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

0298-EX-ST-2017 is a duplicate of 0347-EX-ST-2017 and should be discarded. I apologize for that. We
submitted and paid the filing fee 0347-EX-ST-2017.

The need for 300 units is for testing and continuing development of the mm wave radar for vehicle use.
As this type of automotive product (with the frequency described) does not yet exist in the market for
public consumption, there are a lot of experimentation and testing that needs to be done on our side and
with with our customer to continue development and make sure all necessary requirement are achieved
prior to being able to complete a finished product. Without the STA, we will not be able to proceed further.

Furthermore, test lab approached for testing are still preparing and/or just started investing on equipment
to be able to test mm wave radar at the described frequency in anticipation for FCC to formally release
the rule.


